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IN ZONING FOR THE PROPOSED KILOHANA MAKAI WORKFORCE HOUSING PROJECT 

Greg Jenkins 

PO Box 1323 

Haiku, Hawaii 96708 

808-271-8722 

1 



DATE: June 2, 2020 

TO: County of Maui Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 

FROM: Greg Jenkins, 1929 Kauhikoa RD, Haiku, HI 96708 

SUBJECT: (PSLU-56), CHANGE IN ZONING FOR THE PROPOSED KILOHANA MAKAI WORKFORCE OUSING 
PROJECT 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Greg Jenkins and I am a resident of Maui County and County Employee going on 2 years. I 

am a strong supporter of affordable housing projects and support the (PSLU-56), CHANGE IN Z NING 

FOR THE PROPOSED KILOHANA MAKAI WORKFORCE HOUSING PROJECT.] am a beneficiary of ffordable 

housing projects in Maui County as it enabled me to get a great first start for my initial family ome on 

Molokai in 1999. After 10 years I was able to refinance and get off of my subsidized loan.1 live in my 

home for 20 years until family work requirements made it necessary to move back to Maui. Th respect 

and care I had for my first home enabled me build equity that facilitated a reasonable transitio into a 

housing market on Maui that was much more expensive at market value. Without affordable h. using 

opportunities my family would not be where we are today. Thank you for your support of affo able 

housing and this projects process via a change in zoning of the land. 

If you have any questions regarding my testimony please contact me at 808.271.8722. 
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